MEMORANDUM
To
:

All Council Members
From
:

Gail Benjamin, Director

Date
:

January 25, 2010
Re
:
   Relocation of Subcommittees Meetings


Please be advised that the meetings of the Subcommittee on Zoning and Franchises and the Subcommittee on Landmarks, Public Siting and Maritime Uses scheduled for Tuesday, January 26, 2010 at 9:30 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. respectively, have been relocated to the 14th Floor Hearing Room, 250 Broadway at the scheduled time.



Should you have any questions regarding these matters please do not hesitate to contact me.  

xc:   Ramon Martinez, III




Gary Altman, Esq.


Carol Clark, HPD


Jamie McShane
        Elias Cabrera, Sgt-at-Arms


John Lisyanskiy


Carolyn Grossman
       File

